
Dear Green Bay Packers Fans,

As we begin the 2020 NFL season, nothing in our everyday routines – let alone 
our favorite sports – has been untouched by the COVID-19 pandemic.

Since March, we all have faced challenges, some more daunting than others. 
We’ve had to adjust in our homes, workplaces and schools as we learn to 
co-exist with the virus.

For the Packers, the last six months have been dramatically different. 
We’ve missed seeing many of you at Lambeau Field and sharing your 
enthusiasm during the NFL Draft, minicamp, Shareholders meeting, training 
camp and preseason games.

But your virtual engagement from all around Wisconsin, the country and 
the world has helped us prepare for the season in a new way, and we are 
extremely grateful for your support. You are the best fans in the NFL.

As we prepare to kick off  this weekend, we know that nothing can replace the 
true roar of the crowd and the feeling of having our fans in Lambeau Field or 
stadiums throughout the NFL.

Although we may not have you cheering us on in person, we can still feel 
your support from afar, and we will carry your energy with us as we take 
the fi eld on Sunday and in the weeks to come.

Thank you for your passionate support as we kick off  another season of 
Packers football. One unlike any of the previous 101. We hope to see you soon.

Sincerely,
The Green Bay Packers
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